
12/06/23

Dear Parent / Carer,

To ensure we can continue to support your child with specific dietary requirements, we have

chosen to adapt and evolve our company processes to continue to work safely in this

sensitive area.

Aspects of creating the nutritionally balanced bespoke menus for your child remain the same.

Any allergens your child may have will need to be highlighted and captured on the school

grid system, the additional requirement is that we now require a medical note from your

child's GP or a certified nutritionist or dietitian documenting the specific allergen or dietary

need. This step is to ensure safe working practices will remain.

We understand that it can be challenging to gain this information so we have given a period of

six weeks from the date of this letter for the information to be gained and in turn shared with

the operations representative for Dolce ltd who are responsible for the creation of your

bespoke menu.

Kind regards

Danny Brown

Director of Food Services

​5 Cromwell Business Park, York Road, Wetherby, LS22 7SU
Telephone: 01942 707709
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